
HE. Erik Janson 
Acting Deputy Secretary-General for Digital Development/Government CIO
Ministry of Economic Affairs and Communications

After compliments,
Subject: Invitation to Visit Estonia

Reference to your letter dated 04.09.2024 N0: 6-4/2234-1, on the above subject. I would like to thank 
you for your kind invitation.

I would like to inform you that I visited the Republic of Estonia during the period from 3 to 6 
October, 2024 with the delegation of the Sultanate of Oman headed by His Excellency Minister of 
Commerce, Industry, and Investment Promotion,

During the visit, areas of cooperation between the Sultanate of Oman and the Republic of Estonia 
in the communications and information technology sector were discussed

These are the most prominent meetings:

1. Meeting with Ms. Kati Kosmin , Chairman of the Board of Directors of Estonia Projects, The
Omani delegation also visited Enterprise Estonia.

2. Meeting with His Excellency Erkki Kildo - Minister of Economic Affairs and Communications.
3. Visit to e-Estonia Center .
4. Meeting was held with the President of the Estonian ICT Association (ITL) and CEO of Nortel.
5. Meeting with the Estonian company Bolt.
6. Meeting with Mr. Marek Helm - founder of G-Scan.
7. Meeting with Greta Preast from Estonian Information System Authority.

We are looking forward for more cooperation and collaboration.

Yours Sincerely, 

Dr. Ali Amur Al Shidhani
Undersecretary for Communications and IT
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